
President’s Message: November 2020

Description

As we move into November and away from this hectic election season, I have been spending time
reflecting on how grateful I am to live in such a great neighborhood. We have so many things to be
thankful for in North Avondale!

One of those things is our amazing Rec Center. While we have not been able to visit as much as we
would like during this pandemic, the CRC staff have continued to be of service to the community and
the children of North Avondale Montessori. We have 2 opportunities this month to support them and
give back to those in need in our community. 

Diaper Drive November 9-25
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CRC is accepting donations of diapers and money to support Sweet Cheeks Diaper Bank.

Coat Drive and Turkey Give Away November 21 10am – 1pm

Powered by Southern Baptist Church 3556 Reading Rd. 

You may drop off coats at the Hirsch Rec Center and the North Avondale Rec Center to benefit those 
in our community who need some help staying warm this winter. 

See “Recreation” Section below for more details 

?Do you know of any other ways we can show our support and gratitude in the community?

Please reach out to me with any events and we will help to spread the word!

We are planning on updating our Branding and Website. Please sent your resume and examples of
your work if you are interested.

We have updated the Zoom meeting info to make it easier to join and to eliminate the time restrictions
from previous meetings. https://us02web.zoom.us/j/7228542133 and our meeting ID is 722 854 2133.

See you then,

Ethan Perry
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